
From:

Subject: [External Email] Community Planning and Economic Development Standing Committee
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:45:49 PM

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Hello Simon,
Thank you for supporting me in steps toward this opportunity for our Smart Meter Project.
I will update our presenter Stephen Pothier the Director of Project Implementation and make sure

that I have slides submitted to you one week before our pending presentation date of April 15th at
10am. I have advised my group that we will have only 10 minutes to present and I will sort out who
our second presenter will be in the coming
Is this a virtual or in person opportunity? We are excited to return to in person and very
conscientious in regard to safe practices but I do understand if this is virtual.
The segment of HRM which our Smart Meter Project is working in beginning next month is the
Peninsula area; I am pleased to see that Councillor Smith is part of this group as his District is
included in this. May an invitation to the meeting be extended to  Councillors Mason and Cleary? I
do realize they may not wish or be able to sit in but I would like to let them know; I will follow you
lead on what you think is best for this.

Thanks Simon.
Mary

Mary Black | Government Relations |  Nova Scotia Power
1223 Lower Water Street, Halifax, NS  B3J 3S8

www.nspower.ca 
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